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To whom it may concern,  
 
We are concerned parents of a child who travels along Waterfall Way daily on their way to 
school. We are concerned about the increase in trucks along the way and the speed in which 
they travel. We have friend’s whose children’s travel up to Dorrigo on the bus and by car and 
this is of even greater concern. The road up to Dorrigo is dangerous but even more so will 
huge trucks travelling up and down it, add a bus to that and it is only a matter of time before 
disaster strikes.  
 
We believe that traffic should travel more slowly and that their should be more signage and 
hopefully trucks not travelling up and down the mountain during school bus hours.  
These roads were not built for a constant stream of trucks and the road wear is showing, so 
these roads will be made even more dangerous.  
 
Please do something about this,  
 
with regards 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 




